
From: marie denninghaus <marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org>  
Sent: Thursday 22 June 2023 13:00 
To: Magritte Olivier <Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be> 
Cc: Duchenne Véronique <Veronique.Duchenne@minsoc.fed.be>; Mastsepan Natallia 
<Natallia.Mastsepan@minsoc.fed.be>; Catherine Naughton <catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org>; 
muriel davia <muriel.davia@edf-feph.org> 
Subject: RE: BDF work plan on EU files 
 
Dear Olivier and colleagues, 
 
I’m following up with some information from Yannis. He proposes 11 – 12 May 2024 for a possible 
AGA so if that works for the Ministry/Cabinet of Lalieux that would be great. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Marie 
___________________________________________ 
 
From: marie denninghaus  
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 3:46 PM 
To: 'Magritte Olivier' <Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be> 
Cc: Duchenne Véronique <Veronique.Duchenne@minsoc.fed.be>; Mastsepan Natallia 
<Natallia.Mastsepan@minsoc.fed.be>; Catherine Naughton <catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org>; 
muriel davia <muriel.davia@edf-feph.org> 
Subject: RE: BDF work plan on EU files 
 
Dear Olivier, dear Natallia, 
 
It was nice meeting you on Monday. I checked and here is the information you asked for: 
 

• Contact in INTER: 
tine.missinne@inter.vlaanderen  
 

• For the AGA/Board please find the logistic requirements and a basic budget attached. The 
Board should ideally be in March and the AGA in May, but there is some flexibility as you 
know. Maybe you can also think about possible dates from BDF’s side before you discuss 
with the Cabinet of Lalieux. 
 

• Draft Training Plan 2024 – please find the document attached for your information. You will 
of course be invited but if you want to participate in any specific training or if you want to 
co-organise something let us know.  
 

• As we agreed for the Belgian Presidency, I will contact the Permanent Representation while 
keeping you in cc and BDF will be in charge of the communication with the Ministry and 
inform EDF. 
 

 
If you need any further information for the organisation of the governing body meeting let us know, 
we can also meet the Cabinet and talk to them directly if that helps.  
__________________________________________ 
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From: marie denninghaus <marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org>  
Sent: Tuesday 6 June 2023 15:14 
To: Magritte Olivier <Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be> 
Cc: Duchenne Véronique <Veronique.Duchenne@minsoc.fed.be>; Mastsepan Natallia 
<Natallia.Mastsepan@minsoc.fed.be>; Catherine Naughton <catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org> 
Subject: RE: BDF work plan on EU files 
  
Dear Olivier and colleagues, 
  
Thanks a lot for reaching out to us, I’d be happy to meet with you to discuss the work planning. How 
about Monday, 19 June at 11:00 at Mundo Madou? Otherwise, July would also be fine, as you 
prefer.  
  
Best regards, 
  
Marie 
  
  
  

 

Marie Denninghaus (she/her) 
Senior Policy Coordinator | European Disability Forum 

Avenue des Arts 7-8, B-1210 Bruxelles 
 

  
Phone: 0032 (0) 2 329 006 1 |   marie.denninghaus@edf-
feph.org 

 

  
#NothingAboutUsWithoutUs |  www.edf-feph.org 

   

   

Sign up to our Disability Voice, Women’s Voice, Disability Intergroup and Global Action 
newsletters! 
 _____________________________________________ 
  
  
From: Magritte Olivier <Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 2:30 PM 
To: Catherine Naughton <catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org>; marie denninghaus 
<marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org> 
Cc: Duchenne Véronique <Veronique.Duchenne@minsoc.fed.be>; Mastsepan Natallia 
<Natallia.Mastsepan@minsoc.fed.be> 
Subject: BDF work plan on EU files 
  
Dear Catherine, Dear Marie 

As you know, the Belgian Disability Forum asbl (BDF) has a limited work force. We are doing our best 
to be active on as much files as possible. But we cannot follow everything. 

Still we would like to improve our work planning. 

Would it be possible to have a meeting with you, or with another EDF colleague in order to prioritize 
our work at the best? 

It would also be an occasion for you to know Natallia a bit better? 
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If you are OK, we could come to your premises for about one hour on 19/06 AM or on 20/06 PM. 
This period doesn’t suit you, we could do it during the first half of July, then. If so, please propose us 
some dates.  

Kind regards 
  
Olivier Magritte 
0470 13 14 36 

 


